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May 2018 

 
Dear Parents and Guardians, 
 
On Friday 18th May we are holding an enrichment day to celebrate the wedding 
of Harry and Meghan.  
We would like everyone to wear royal themed outfits or ‘Red, White and Blue’ 
mufti. The children will take part in Fantastic Friday activities during the morning 
so ensure any outfit allows them to participate in the activity chosen, whether 
that is sport or messy craft.  
 
 
 As part of this day we will be holding a small picnic on the school field for 
children and staff.  
The children have worked in groups of 5/6 to organise this event. We would be 
grateful if each child was able to bring in a contribution towards their picnic.   
 
 
 
I  (name)         am 
responsible for bringing 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Bring your contribution to our classroom on Friday 18th May.  
This picnic will NOT replace school lunch or packed lunch for that day. 
 
Thank you in advance for your support. 
 
Northmead Teachers 
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